
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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OCTOBER 2021

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY
The whole of October we will be focusing on Forest School activities and 

enhancing our outdoor area. So please remember to bring spare clothes for 
your child, wellies and suitable waterproof coats.

World Animal Day - Monday 4th October 
Come dressed as your favourite animal. 

Halloween Monster Ball – Friday 22nd October – £2.00 
We will be having part games and prize for the best dressed.

Wow activity - Lambs
The lambs have shown interest in fish. The children 
have enjoyed making fish playdough and an 
underwater role play using the blue tarp which the 
children loved hiding in and pretending to be fish. The 
children have also enjoyed the beach area in the 
room exploring the sand and water using their whole 
bodies and trying to catch the fish using the fishing 
rod we have made.

Across the whole nursery the children have been 
looking at healthy and unhealthy foods linking to our 
sprint. Through this the children have been learning 
where different foods come from such as growing 
them and different animals that also produce food 
like milk and cheese. The children have enjoyed role 
playing farmers market and exploring the farm 
animals whilst also reading different books about 
food such as The Hungry Caterpillar, Mr. Wolf’s 
Pancakes, and the little Red Hen. We have also 
been learning about the dentist linking to our 
September question of the month where we have 
made our own dentist role play. 

Coming up
We will be updating our food menu’s and would love 
to hear what your favourite recipes are at home. 
Please send them in on ParentZone.  

In November we will be developing our story boxes, 
please let us know of any stories your children show 
a particular interest in.

Wow activity – Ducks/Farmers
The children recently showed interest in Dinosaurs, 
from this we made our own dinosaur obstacle 
course outside and created our own song. We used 
different sized trays and in them we had bricks to 
represent rocks, mud and water for the swamp and 
red paint for lava. The children then took of their 
shoes and socks and went on the hunt exploring the 
different textures with their feet.


